
PROVIDER ALERT

PROVIDER TYPE 32
NO AUTHORIZATION REQUIRED

FOR INITIAL INDUCTION CODE (H0016)

MARCH 20, 2019

In an effort to ensure that members are receiving the appropriate care and limiting the
administrative burden to providers, the Department has lifted the authorization
requirement for SUD provider type 32 for the induction code, H0016. Providers are now
able to begin immediate induction for MAT services and receive
reimbursement. Providers will still need to complete their authorization for on-going
therapeutic and MAT treatment.

 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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